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6th October 2022  
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
CELEBRATION OF LEARNING 
 
We would like to invite you to join your child in their classroom for a Celebration of 
Learning and engage in some topic learning with them. This is an opportunity to have 
fun and get creative with your child whilst experiencing some of our exciting curriculum. 
 
We would like to invite parents/carers of those in our Reception/Year 1 class to come 
in on Monday 17th October at 2pm and our Year 2 parents and carers on Tuesday 
18th October at 2pm. 
 
Please feel free to bring younger siblings or grandparents to join in the fun. All are very 
welcome. 
 
Now that we are once again able to, we hope to offer more of these opportunities over 
the coming year and we very much look forward to seeing you and working together in 
partnership for the very best outcomes for your child. 
 
Warmest Wishes, 
 
Kents Hill School and Nursery 
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